
From: Arthur Frizzle
To: Jennifer Curtis
Subject: RE: Notification of Preliminary Complete Application - North Fire Subdivision
Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 2:50:28 PM

As long as the dry hydrant is maintained, which it appears that it will be, I do not foresee any
concerns for the Fire Department.
 

From: Jennifer Curtis <planning@bowdoinham.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:05 PM
To: Nicole Briand <nbriand@bowdoinham.com>; Arthur Frizzle <AFrizzle@bowdoinham.com>
Subject: Notification of Preliminary Complete Application - North Fire Subdivision
 
Dear Road Commissioner and Fire Chief,
 
The proposed North Fire Minor Subdivision Amendment Application has been found preliminarily
complete. It is a proposed 3-lot subdivision on 8 acres and will create one new lot to be accessed by
a private road which will be improved from the existing driveway.
 
Application materials are available below. Please let me know if you have any concerns. It will be

given a public hearing at the Planning Board meeting on January 27th.
 
https://www.bowdoinham.com/project/r06-40b-north-fire-subdivision
 
 
_____________________________
 

Jenn Curtis
Director of Planning and Development
Town of Bowdoinham
(207) 666-5531
planning@bowdoinham.com
https://www.bowdoinham.com/
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